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Dear Mr. Golden:

I am writing on behalf of the Virginia Bankers Association (the “VBA”) to express our concerns with the above
proposal. The VBA represents the interests of banks and thrifts doing business in the Commonwealth of Virginia.

While the VBA supports clarity and transparency in financial reporting of the allowance for credit losses, we believe this
proposal is unnecessary and will create problems for our banks. In particular, the Exposure Draft (“ED”) calls for an effective
date of December 31, 2009. We believe banks would have great difficulty complying by this date because of Sarbanes-Oxley
Act and systems issues. More time would be needed.

Moreover, we question the relevance of many of the required disclosures. We believe bank management voluntarily
provides adequate forms of supplemental credit loss information to their directors and investors, and that a new standardized
form of disclosure is simply not needed. Indeed, such standard form may cause confusion.

Finally, we have customer confidentiality concerns. Specifically, the detail required in the allowances on specific
borrowers, if made public, could have the unintended effect of harming such borrowers’ businesses. Allowances that indicate
large losses at a particular local company could cause customers of that company to suspend doing business with such
company.

Accordingly, the VBA urges the Financial Accounting Standard Board to begin anew on this matter and seek more input
from bankers on the best way to approach this subject. Thank you for considering our views.

Sincerely,

Ko

Bruce T. Whitehurst
President and Chief Executive Officer

For more information visit our website at www.vabankers.org
4490 Cox Road e Glen Allen, Virginia e Phone 804-643-7469 e Fax 804-643-6308
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